ZONTA CLUB OF BOCA RATON AREA



Boca Bulletin



JULY — 2015

President's Message

Dear Zontian Sisters,

Our first meeting in our new location, the Pavilion Grille, was a success. There were a few glitches that will be worked out, but all in all it was a pleasant evening. I can now say that I have one board meeting and one business meeting under my belt! Thank you for all your help in getting it organized. With your cooperation, we have ALL of our committee chairpersons committed. We are still in need of a few committee members on some committees. I am so proud of our members who have stepped up and accepted responsibility for all our committees—thank you very much. Pat Cox has agreed to lead the Program Committee and she will need input from ALL of us on possible speakers. Having interesting speakers makes our meeting more enjoyable and will attract new members—if WE invite them to attend! The speaker at our July meeting will be Deanna Duke, Volunteer Coordinator for Boca Helping Hands. Many of you know Deanna from our volunteer work at BHH. Please try to attend our business meeting and make Deanna feel welcome. I am sure it will be interesting as she tells us more of the story of BHH. Do remember to bring your non-perishable food items for BHH to the Board or Business meetings during July, August and September. Please check for expiration dates! I will deliver your donated foods monthly to the BHH warehouse. Thank you for your past support.

We have a new member as of June — Bernadette Guber. Bernadette was introduced to Zonta by Sandra Miller. She has volunteered to work on the Treasure Sale and to sell on Ebay any items for us that we would like to donate—charging NO commission. All funds will go towards our ZIF annual donation. Welcome Bernadette, we are very happy to have you join us.

Nicole Richards was a guest at our June meeting. She told us about her new job with the Office Depot Foundation. Congratulations and

Good Luck to you Nicole.

(President's Message continued on page 2.....)



Insecure people *hibernate*.
Lazy people luxuriate.
Foolish people *procrastinate*.
WISE people *dedicate*.

Robert Schuller

MEETING ANNOUCEMENTS

- July 7—Board Meeting 5:30 pm
- July 8— Business Meeting 5:30 pm
- Aug 4—Board Meeting 5:30 pm
- Aug 12—Business Meeting 5:30 pm
- Aug 18—Event Planning Breakfast at TooJay's 9:00 am



ZONTA CLUB OF BOCA RATON AREA P.O. BOX 3974, BOCA RATON, FL 33427 HTTP://WWW.ZONTABOCARATON.ORG

President

Diane Sawchuk
Vice President
Sandra Miller
Recording Secretary
Shelly Olkey

Corresponding Secretary
Cooky Duboff

Treasurer
Alice Chick
Board of Directors
Pat Cox
Betty Lee Pepper

Nancy Thompson

(President's Message continued....)

November 14th 2015 is fast approaching. Our Holiday Extravaganza is now only 5 months away. Once again, we do need your help in gathering donations for our raffle baskets— wine, restaurant and entertainment gift cards, salon services, hotel stays—the list is endless. Please be sure to send out the SAVE THE DATE to your family and friends. It promises to be a lovely event as always.

Get ready for the fireworks, parades and red, white and blue of July 4th. Enjoy a wonderful holiday celebrating Independence Day with your families and friends.



God Bless America!

Diane



Some Items for BHH:

Cereal, Cereal Bars, Juice, Tomato sauces, canned fruits & vegetables, canned meats, pasta, rice, soup, crackers, cookies, candy, etc.





- 1) Our Event Breakfast meetings at TooJay's will resume in August.
- 2) We will have our District 11 Conference in October in Fort Lauderdale. Our Club will host Friday night activities
- 3) We should be working to invite potential members to our monthly dinners.

Zontian at Work

In addition to teaching our Club members about Zonta,
Jane Adams teaches
English at the
Women's Circle
every week.. She
exemplifies Zonta's
goal of improving
the status of women.



Do you shop at www.amazon.com? Do you want the Zonta Club of Boca Raton Foundation to receive a donation of 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to us? If yes, sign onto http://smile.amazon.com and select Zonta Club of Boca Raton Foundation before making your purchase. Donations will go towards our scholarship fund. For more information contact Alice Chick at info@zontabocaraton.org.

